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Comment 
I am a member of BCBS who I always felt worked in my best interest to provide quality health care access 
at a good rate. With that said, I am against the proposed sale of Blue Cross because of the $3 billion 
Social welfare entity because we don’t know anything about it other than my premiums will be funding it. 
This is not where I want my premiums going. Please reassess. 


